
From:   Katy Hax Holmes  
Sent:   Thursday, September 29, 2016 10:46 AM 
To:   Alice Ingerson 
Cc:   Bob Burke; Alexandra Ananth 
Subject:  CPC application for NH LHD consultant 
 
Hello Alice, 
 
I met with members of the Newton Highlands Area Council (including Bob Burke) and volunteers 
assembling the preliminary study report for the proposed Newton Highlands Local Historic District.   
 
Bob confirmed that the Area Council's fundraising and volunteer labor adequately cover their needs for 
preparation of study report for this new district.  
 
The Planning Dept. therefore no longer plans to submit a CPC application to fund a consultant to write 
the study report.  I’ve copied Bob on this email. 
 
Thanks for all your help Alice, 
 
Katy 
 
Katy Hax Holmes, Senior Planner 
City of Newton Planning & Development Department 
617.796.1143  
kholmes@newtonma.gov 
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